
 
 

Request for ClassⅡ Permissive Change(C2PC) 

 

FCC ID: VG8EM234GYY                                       Date: 2023-10-9 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 
Please be notified that we, the undersigned, Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing Co., Ltd.  
declare that the reasons for this class II permissive change are as below: 

 

This is a C2PC application for which the previous grant was issued on 03/23/2021. 

 
1. Changed the mother board as follow: 

The only modified the peripheral circuit (non-RF circuit), please see below the new and old mother board 
photo comparison, the magnetron and RF circuit is exactly same as before. 



 

Original Mother board-top view 

                

 

New Mother board -top view 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Original Mother board -bottom              

 

New Mother board -bottom 

 

Note: The principle of the two mother boards is the same, only the individual components and PCB layout have 
been updated. For details, please refer to the photo. 

 

 



Sincerely,  

 

 
 
Ye Jilin  
 
Guangdong Midea Kitchen Appliances Manufacturing Co., Ltd. 
Phone : +86-757-26339595 
FAX  : +86-757-26656995  
E-Mail: yejil@midea.com 


